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Halloween Party  

                                      October 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers,                                        

 

On Friday, October 23rd, Crooklets class and Polkerris class will be celebrating 

Halloween with an afternoon class party. Children can wear fancy-dress, but 

we ask that they do not bring props. Please do not feel the need to go out and 

buy something new - whatever you have around the house will do!   

  

We will supply a selection of Halloween treats for the afternoon. We politely ask 

for a £1 contribution towards our party. Please pay via ParentPay.  

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of our team!   

  

Thank you for your continued support – Happy Halloween!  
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